
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

May/June  2018 

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

The last newsletter of the school year is filled with information 
about end of the year activities and much more.                     

What a great year it has been!   

13230 Cedar  Creek Ct .  

Homer Glen,  IL  60491  

708-301-3939  

 
Upcoming Events 

 May 1,7, 17, & 25 
Music with Mrs. Michelle 

 May 4 
Pre-K, Accelerated PreK, & 
Kindergarten Field Trip 

 May 7-11 
Final Evaluations Begin 
Teacher Appreciation Week 

 May 13 
Happy Mother’s Day 

 May 16 & 17 
Show and Tell 

 May 21 & 22 
Fire Drills 

 May 23 
Bookmobile 

 May 28 
Memorial Day (School 
Closed) 

 May 29- June 1 
Spirit Week/School Picnics 

 June 1 
Last day of School 
Report cards go home 

 June 2 
Music Programs at Noonan 
Academy 

 June 4-8 
Daycare Week  

 June 11 
Summer Camp Begins 
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The children have already been working hard 
practicing for their Spring Programs.  
The Spring Programs are scheduled for 
Saturday, June 2 at the Noonan Academy in 
Mokena.   

 Mrs. Jeanie, Mrs. Christina, Ms. Amy, 
and Ms. Brenna’s Upstairs and 
Downstairs Junior Class performs at 
9:30 AM. 

  Mrs. Pam, Ms. Becca, and Ms. Brenna’s 
Pre-K Class performs at 10:30AM. 

 Mrs. Logsdon’s Accelerated PreK and 
Kindergarten Class perform the play E-
I-E-I-Oops at 11:30AM, followed by the 
KINDERGARTEN graduation ceremony. 

Noonan Academy is located at 19131 Henry 
Drive Mokena (191st & LaGrange Road). Please 
park in the Noonan Academy lot, and remember 
to arrive 15 minutes before your child’s start 
time. RSVP to your child’s teacher by Friday, 
May 25. Please let us know as soon as possible if 
your child will not be attending.  

The programs will be filmed by Jack Surin 
and available for purchase. Order forms will 
be sent home the last week of school and 
available at the show. 
 
 

 



HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY! 

The children at Bobbie Noonan’s have already been working 
hard on their Mother’s Day gifts. Keep your eye out for their 
special surprises. Happy Mother’s Day to all of our wonderful 
moms at Bobbie Noonan’s. Enjoy your day!  

“A Mother's heart is a special place where 

children are always home.” 

 

 

 

 

 

For Every 
Child, 

Everyday, 
Another 

Adventure  
In Learning 
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Teacher Appreciation Week 

The week of May 7TH is Teacher Appreciation Week. A special 
THANK YOU to all of our teachers at Bobbie Noonan’s, we 
appreciate you this week and all year long!  
Parents, please have your child write a nice note, color a 

picture, or send well wishes to their teacher. 

Evaluations/Report Cards 
End of the year evaluations will begin the week of April 30. Children will be 
evaluated on their progress throughout the school year. Report cards will be 
sent home the week of May 28th. 
We believe that each child has a different level of maturity and abilities. The 
purpose of report cards is to inform parents of their child’s progress in school.  
The staff at Bobbie Noonan’s is proud of each child and their 

accomplishments throughout the school year.  

Kindergarten Testing 
The week of May 7, the Kindergarten children will be participating in 
The School Readiness Test (SRT). This test is an effective tool in 
determining the readiness of each student for first grade. The test is 
approximately an hour and 20 minutes, and will be divided into three 
sections.    

 

Summer Camp 
Bobbie Noonan’s Board Game Themed Summer Camp is filling up 
quickly. Registration forms are due to the office by Friday, May 25. 
Summer Camp begins June 11-August 10. Please stop in the office for a 

registration form. You don’t want to miss out! 



SPIRIT WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Bobbie Noonan’s  

Child Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct 

Homer Glen, IL 60491 

Phone: 

(708) 301-3939 

Fax: 

(708) 301-2784 

E-mail: 

homer.director@bobbienoona

ns.com 

 

We’re on the Web! Let us 
know what you think of our 

new website. 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 

 
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care  

REMIND APP…HAVE YOU SIGNED 
UP FOR IMPORTANT SCHOOL 

MESSAGES? 
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It’s time to celebrate a GREAT school year! Beginning Tuesday, 
May 29, the last week of school, we will have a variety of fun and 
exciting activities planned for our Spirit Week. 
Tuesday: PAJAMA DAY Roll out of bed, and wear your favorite 
pajamas to school. 
 Wednesday: SPORTS DAY Wear you favorite sports shirt. 
Thursday:  BEACH PICNIC Wear your favorite Hawaiian, beach, or 
brightly colored gear to school. *Please wear gym shoes.* 
Friday: BOBBIE NOONAN SPIRIT PICNIC Wear your Bobbie 
Noonan’s T-shirt, or red, white and blue!  
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Happy Birthday!!!!! 

5/3 Tristan Sola 
5/9 Rylee Logsdon 
5/10 Nader Abuhattab 
5/19 Ellie Barlog 
5/20 Alexander Bubash 
5/23 Dylan Nemec 
5/24 Maebh Gilbert 

5/27 Chase and Lucy Owenss 

6/1 Dimitri Howard 
6/1 Sara Ibrahim 
6/2 Jake Strange 
6/3 Jack Barlog 
6/11 Logan Holmes 
6/14 Decklund Angelair 
6/14 Zack Klimah 
6/14 Molly Mauritz 
6/18 AJ Fritz 
6/20 Ella Keiner 
6/20 Nicholas Trost 
6/21 Ethan Ackerman  
6/27 Sabrina Ali 
 

 

      7/7 Kate Swalec          8/27 George Tujo 
      7/9 Jonah Riggio          8/29 Mary Grace Quinn 
      7/9 Gianna Doro        
      7/15 Enzo DelBoccio  
      7/16 Damon Bengtson 
      7/23 Joey Satunas 
      7/29 Malochia Britton 
      7/29 Ellie Erikson     
      7/29 Anthony Myslinski 
      7/30 Everett Moran 
      7/30 Evan Zodrow 
      7/31 Hayden Cadayona 
      7/31 Cecee Haberkorn 
      7/30 Evan Zodrow     

    
Thank you to all of 

our Bobbie Noonan’s 
Families for a great 

school year! 
Enjoy your summer! 

http://www.bobbienoonans.com/


  


